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Heart of the Lost Pines
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October 13, 2023

Re: Aghes St

This letter serves to confirm that the City is committed to complete Agnes Street. The grant is
expected to be completed by Jan 2025 and final close out 3-4 months after that.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Respectfully,

Sylvia Carrillo, ICMA-CM, CPM

City Manager
City of Bastrop
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